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From: Dettweiler, Terri [e-mail address redacted]
 
Sent: Tuesday, January 17, 2012 5:45 PM
 
To: SatelliteOffices
 
Subject: 


I am writing to encourage you to consider Albuquerque, NM as a satellite office 
for the US Patent and Trademark Office. Albuquerque meets all of the criteria 
published: having access to Universities with strong engineering programs, many 
attorneys and agents in the region and significant public transportation 
infrastructure. All parts of the city are easily accessible to a major 
international airport. There are other numerous governmental operations presently 
in Albuquerque, not the least of which is the regional HQ for the Forest Service and 
easy access to two national laboratories for additional expertise: Sandia National 
Laboratory and Los Alamos National Laboratory. Albuquerque also has a reasonable 
cost of living and lower than the national average unemployment. For this reason I 
believe Albuquerque would fill the requirement to help recruit and retain a highly 
skilled workforce, reduce patent application pendency and improve quality and 
enhance communication between the USPTO and the patent applicant community. 
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